
October 11, 2005 
 
RE: ArmDrag 2005-06  
 
Coaches, 
 
The season will be here soon. I just wanted to let you all know that 
ArmDrag will be free of charge this year. I've instead decided to have 
a fundraiser to pay for the expenses. If all goes well, I'll have the 
fundraiser up and running sometime this weekend. 
 
I hope all of you who have been sending in your results to gain a free 
coach's membership will continue to do so despite the fact that you 
aren't required to anymore. With approximately 12,000 different 
computers visiting ArmDrag each month, a lot of Section Five wrestling 
fans are counting on the results being there. If you haven't been 
sending them in, maybe this would be a good year to start? Although I 
prefer emailed results (so I don't have to type them myself), I'm more 
than happy to receive a FAX. (Attached are forms you may use.) If 
there's any way I can make it easier for you, just email me and ask. 
 
As part of the fundraiser, I made up a bunch of Section Five Wrestling 
bumper stickers. (They're white, oval stickers that read "S5W".) I also 
created a bunch of mouse pads that look like miniature wrestling mats, 
dubbed "wrestling mousemats." I'll be offering them in several school 
colors... they're pretty cool-looking, so tell everyone you know! 
 
Anyways, when and if you email me your team's schedule, please include 
your mailing address, and I'll send you a free bumper sticker. Tell 
your assistant coaches to do the same. (If you've already sent in your 
schedule, or if you're not a coach, just send me your mailing address.) 
Also, if we don't know already each other, please let me know who you 
are and what you do, so that I know whom I'm mailing the sticker to! 
 
Thanks for everything, and GOOD LUCK THIS SEASON!!! 
 
Tim Herman 
armdrag.com 
 


